
TO: MTC Commission DATE: July 15, 2021 

FR: MTC Policy Advisory Council W.I. 1114 

RE: Blue Ribbon Transit Recovery Task Force 

At its July 14, 2021 meeting, the Policy Advisory Council received an update from staff on the 
work of the Blue Ribbon Transit Recovery Task Force. Staff recapped the two major items from 
the June 28 Blue Ribbon meeting, the network management evaluation and the transformation 
action plan, and noted that post-Blue Ribbon actions and decision points will be discussed at the 
Task Force’s July 26, 2021 meeting. 

After discussion, the Council unanimously voted to thank the Blue Ribbon Transit Recovery 
Task Force for their work and to express their appreciation for including the Council in the 
process. The Council also requested that the post-Blue Ribbon Transit Recovery Task Force 
committee continue to have a seat for the Policy Advisory Council to provide the Council’s input 
on the business plan development.  
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